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Dear Freeman Family,
The docents of the Montgomery Museum of Fine Arts wish to express our deepest sympathy to the family of our colleague and treasured friend, Alma.   For so many years, Alma’s generosity of spirit and her appreciation of art coupled with her skill as an educator made her an amazing docent – and an excellent influence on the rest of us.  With great respect for Alma’s full-hearted service in museum education, we offer our condolences to her family.  She will be sorely missed, and fondly remembered.
On behalf of the MMFA docents,

